
 

NOTICE  Dated: 31st December, 2021 

 

Government of West Bengal, will be observing Student’s week from 1st 

January, 2022 to 7th January, 2022 (Govt. memo no. 144-SSE/2021 dated 

29/12/2021). All the students, teachers and staff members are request to take the 

active participation and help the initiative undertaken by the Govt.  

 

      

     


